
Good afternoon 
 
I am writing to request an exemption on a street traders license to carry out walking tours in Union 
Street. As part of our efforts to improve footfall in the city, we are talking with Our Union Street 
(copying in Bob) to develop and promote Union Street as a cultural and historical hub of the city. We 
are therefore looking at putting on a range of walking tours to showcase the rich history and cultural 
heritage of Union Street. 
 
We understand that street trading is not allowed on Union Street. However, as our tours will not 
involve any physical sales or goods, and tickets will only be sold in advance online, we kindly request 
an exemption from this. We assure you that we will adhere to all health and safety regulations and 
take all necessary precautions to ensure the safety and comfort of our participants.  
 
The tours we are proposing include: witch history tours, murder tours, and ghost tours. These tours 
will be conducted by knowledgeable and experienced guides who will provide an ente rtaining and 
informative experience for tourists and locals alike. We believe that these tours will not only attract 
visitors to Union Street but also help to promote the area and its businesses. 
 
We believe that our walking tours will contribute positively to the cultural and historical offering of 
Union Street, and we hope that the council will support our request for exemption for a license. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Kind regards 
Laura Ripley 
59 Balquharn Circle 
Portlethen 
Aberdeen 
AB12 4AH  
 


